
Please repeal or fix 110. 
This is my personal experience how 110 has ruined my city Portland. 
I went downtown last summer to support the new beer garden and carts on Harvy Milk Street. My 
husband and I parked 3 blocks away, paid for parking and began our decent into hell. We passed open 
fentanyl use and sales. At one point a green Jeep no plates pulled up at the corner and began to openly 
sell fentanyl. I guessed it was fentanyl because one lady was literally running waving her aluminum foil 
at the driver. I wanted to support the owners of the carts and the garden because I want our downtown 
to recover. I am also always looking for food places that can accommodate my large family of 17. I have 
10 grandchildren in my family so anyplace we go has to be safe and drug free. We do not want to expose 
our children to drug use and passed out addicts. Needless to say my family never went to the beer 
garden together. This is just one story of hundreds of incidents of open drug use and sales I have 
witnessed since the passage of BM 110. It is ruining our state. The experiment has failed. Let’s get to 
work to fix our State!!! 
Patricia Ancharski 
 


